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B O N N E V I L L E P O W E R A D M I N I S T R A T I O N

Response to Comments – Real Power Loss Return 
Version 17 

This document contains comments and BPA’s response regarding the Real Power Loss Return 
Version 17 posted for comment from July 29 to Sept. 6, 2022. 

For more information on business practices out for comment, visit the BPA Proposed Business 
Practices webpage. 
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A. Powerex 
Powerex appreciates the opportunity to comment on the Real Power Loss Return V17 
Business Practice.  It is our understanding that Section G of this business practice will be 
addressed in the BP-24 Rate Case, and will be finalized later.  At this time Powerex does not 
have any specific comments on the business practice, but requests that Bonneville open 
another comment period for this business practice once Section G is populated prior to the 
implementation date of Oct. 1st, 2023.  It is important that transmission customers have the 
opportunity to comment on the final draft of the business practice. 
 
Thank you for considering our comments. 
 
BPA Response 
Thank you for your comment. When BPA finalizes BP-24 rates, the business practice will be 
updated to reflect the rates. At that time, the business practice will be put out for formal 
comments in accordance with TC-20 settlement business practice process. 
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